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News From Around PA 
US Congressman Brendan 
Boyle (PA-2) signed onto a 
letter asking President Biden 
to put in place requirements 
for airline passengers to 
provide proof of full 
vaccination against COVID or 
a negative test to board a 
domestic flight. 

A proposed constitutional 
amendment has passed the 
House Health Committee: 
"The right of an individual to 
refuse any medical 
procedure, treatment, 
injection, vaccine or 
prophylactic may not be 
questioned or interfered with 
in any manner. . . . “ 

UCLA’s pro-homosexual 
Williams Institute recently 
published a study, “The 
Impact of Stigma and 
Discrimination Against LGBT 
People in Pennsylvania”.  The 
study decries the lack of 
“LGBT-inclusive non-
discrimination law, hate 
crimes law, anti-bullying 
policies and a ban on 
conversion therapy.”  The 
study further claims, “The 
social, economic, and health 

effects of stigma and 
discrimination against LGBT 
people negatively impact the 
state’s economy by tens of 
millions of dollars each year.” 
The study also shows PA is 
above the national average in 
social acceptance of LGB 
people, so not sure how they 
reach their conclusions! 

News From National Scene 
At least 26 state school board 
associations have distanced 
themselves from the National 
School Board Association 
after it urged the Biden 
administration to use the DOJ 
against parents who oppose 
the teaching of critical race 
theory calling them 
“domestic terrorists.” 

Boston city employees can 
get three months of paid 
leave if they abort their 
babies.   An amendment 
“amends the current 
ordinance by applying the 
paid parental leave benefit to 
parents that have 
experienced a loss of 
pregnancy.”  

Harvard University students 
are hosting Sex Week.  
Workshops scheduled for the 
weeklong event include “Hit 
Me Baby One More Time,” 
billed as an “Intro to BDSM.” 
The executive president  of 

Syracuse University’s Student 
Bar Association and the 
president of the Student 
Association are demanding 
the school strip Rudy Giuliani 
of his honorary law degree 
citing his past policies as 
mayor of New York City (he 
strengthened police powers 
and removed strip clubs) and 
his more recent “campaign to 
overturn the results of the 
2020 election”.   

North Dakota has banned the 
teaching of critical race 
theory in public schools.  

The US Department of Health 
and Human Services has 
rescinded waivers granted to 
TX, MI and SC that allowed 
agencies in those states to 
disburse federal dollars to 
religious entities that are 
protected under the Religious 
Freedom Restoration Act.  
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